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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   ALL DDG’s  
  CHIEF DIRECTORS: CLUSTERS A AND B 
                  DISTRICT DIRECTORS 
                 CIRCUIT MANAGEMENT CENTRE HEADS & CIRCUIT 
                   MANAGERS  
  PRINCIPALS OF SCHOOLS 
                  SCHOOL GOVERNING BODIES 
 
CC:      TEACHER UNIONS 
                 SGB ASSOCIATIONS  
                                                             
FROM:     THE CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 
SUBJECT: DELAYS IN PAYMENT OF EDUCATION ASSISTANTS (EAs)   
                   AND GENERAL SCHOOL ASSISTANTS (GSAs) – MARCH 
     STIPENDS 

 
1. Reference is made to the communique on the above subject matter dated the 

30 March 2022. 
 

2. The purpose of this memorandum is to communicate the decision of Provincial 
Treasury on the request made by the Department to release the payment of 
EAs and GSAs March stipends.  
 

3. Provincial Treasury did not approve the release of these payments and the 
Department commits to ensure that these payments will be processed in the 
next scheduled payment run of the 7th of April 2022 on approval by Provincial 
Treasury. 
 
 

Yours in Quality Education, 
 
 
 

____________________                                                                                            
MS N.D. NGCINGWANA                                                  

     CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
     DATE: 04/04/2022 
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